Support your staff

The school board is
responsible for ensuring
the school has the
capacity and capability
to meet the needs of all
students who are
entitled to enrol at the
school by:

« making sure every board member understands the board’s
legal and ethical obligations to provide a high-quality
education for all students who choose to enrol at the school

+ developing realistic goals and strategies for the school through
the school charter and the school’s strategic and annual plans

+« monitoring the performance of the principal to ensure that
they are meeting the school’s legal obligations and the board’s
goals

« communicating with parents and the local community to
ensure that their experience of the school is positive and that
their needs are being met

« budgeting for adequate resources to enable the principal to
effectively meet the goals and objectives the board has set

« supporting the principal to seek help and advice from the
community, other professionals, the Ministry, or other
stakeholders as required to ensure that every student enrolled
at the school experiences an education that meets their
individual needs.
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